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RE:  Region Placement for 2024-2026 
 
 
The High School League staff has finalized the region placement for all schools beginning 
with the 2024-2025 school year. This classification/region placement will be in effect for 
two years. 
 
The guidelines established by the Guidelines Committee served as the blueprint for 
schools’ placements.  To address travel and scheduling in some regions, some schools 
were moved to different regions for the sport of “football” only.  Other modifications 
included different number of regions in different classifications and different number of 
schools in different regions. 
 
The South Carolina High School League’s Classification Executive Committee will meet 
to hear appeals regarding region placement between the dates of February 6 – 8, 2024.  
Exact dates and times will be determined by each Classification Executive Committee. 
 
As we prepare for the appeals process, regions in each classification are asked to elect 
region coordinators that will serve on the Classifications Executive Committee.  If your 
school intends to appeal its region placement, you are not a candidate for a region 
coordinator’s position.  Region coordinators are to be elected by January 30, 2024.  It is 
the responsibility of each region to organize this election process. 
 
The President of each current classification is responsible for organizing the process to 
elect new officers (i.e. President, Vice President, etc.) for the new classifications. 
 
After the completion of all elections (Region coordinators and officers), the President of 
each new classification shall forward contact information of these individuals to the 
League Office no later than 1:00 pm, February 1, 2024.  These individuals will serve as 
the Classification Executive Committee of the new classifications. 

 
Any school wishing to appeal its region placement to the Classification Executive 
Committee, please notify the League Office in writing no later than 1:00 pm, January 30, 
2024. 
 
 
 




